
Systems Development Grant Update 

During the last webinar, the ICES team released information on the Systems Development Grant to 
members of the network.  Over ten applications were received from members, representing the 
breadth and depth of partner agencies’ work in supporting the development of community sport 
coaches. 

Each application was reviewed by members of the ICES technical team group, with five applications 
progressing to the short list stage. Shortlisted agencies have been involved in teleconferences with 
relevant members of the technical team to tease out further detail on their applications.  Presently, 
final decisions are being taken and the outcomes of the grant process will be communicated with 
partners in the next week.  

Information on who the successful applicants are, and details of their projects will be shared with 
network members during the next Webinar. 


